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Order to the Office of the President about Commencement Speaker Selection

Drafted on 21 February 1999

Be it ordered by the Student Senate that the Office of the President shall continue the practice
of holding a meeting with the Assistant Provost and University Registrar during the fall semester

to ensure the receipt and acknowledgment of student recommendations regarding the

University’s May Commencement exercise.

Submitted by the Student Senate Academic Affairs Committee







